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CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

IMPORTANT NOTICE! 

Precautionary Waterway Advisory in Effect 
for the Seminole River Canal & Intracoastal Waterway 

November 6, 2022 – Effective immediately, the City of Fort Lauderdale is issuing a precautionary advisory to avoid 
water-related recreational activities in the Seminole River Canal and a portion of the Intracoastal Waterway as a 
result of a wastewater discharge into the stormwater system that drains into the Seminole River Canal and the 
Intracoastal Waterway. The boundaries of the impacted area are: 

• North: SE 15 Street 
• South: SE 17 Street 
• West: Cordova Road 
• East: Intracoastal Waterway 

Swimming, fishing, jet-skiing, paddle-boarding, kayaking, canoeing, or engaging in any other water-related activities 
should be avoided within the advisory area. Water sampling in the affected area will take place daily. The 
precautionary advisory will be lifted once satisfactory test results are obtained. 

For more information, please contact the City of Fort Lauderdale’s 24-hour Customer Service Center by calling 
954-828-8000, emailing lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov, using the LauderServ mobile app, or visiting 
www.fortlauderdale.gov/lauderserv. 

Stay informed in an emergency! Sign up for Alert FTL, which is a free emergency alert program that enables the City 
to provide you with critical information quickly via phone, text, and/or email. To sign up, visit 
www.fortlauderdale.gov/alertftl. 
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